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We’ve just uploaded a year-in-review page at our website, providing quick links to all
of our reviews, columns, special features, webcasts and other content from our print
and online offerings during 2010.

Whether you’re looking for reviews of practice management programs for your �rm,
SMB accounting for your clients, or a particular column that appeared earlier in the
year, the 2010 Year-in-Review makes it easy to get the information you’re looking for.

Happy Holidays from all of us at The CPA and NSA Technology Advisor, and may the
coming year see great accomplishments and success in your professional and
personal lives.
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